
 

 

 

Friday 12th January 2024 
 

 
Swimming reminders 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As we embark on an exciting term of swimming, I’d like to take a moment to emphasize 
the importance of fostering independence in our children. Our first swimming lesson 
was thoroughly enjoyed, however at the end of our session, there were many lost items. 
 
Please could you label all your child’s belongings directly, including swimwear, towels, 
caps and any other items. We would also like you to encourage your child to practise 
drying, changing into and out of their clothing and folding their clothes away after. This 
will not only build essential life skills but also boosts their self-confidence.  
 
If, however, you find that your child is missing an item, there will be a ‘Lost property’ bag 
brought out every Wednesday at the end of the day which you should please look 
through if you are missing anything.  
 
Thank you for your continued support,  
 
The Year 3 team  
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